Election Results

41 ballots were counted.	The results are:	Clay Fulcher	27 votes
		Gerry Kondorf	26
		Bob Hitchcock	37

Write ins:

Don Lind	2
Jack Cooper	1
Jane Hannelly	1
Peter Tattersall	1

Since we still have two seats open on the Board, the elected members will consider asking the write ins to serve.

It was suggested that we send our thanks to the County for road maintenance and paving. There was general agreement. Discussion turned to paving more of the main road and toward establishing exactly who owns the main road through our community.

The issue of speeding, including ATVs, motorcycles, motor vehicles and trucks pulling horse trailers was brought forth. It was recognized that the posting of more speed limit signs will probably have only a limited affect. Calls for more patrols from the county police have been ineffective. It was reasoned that they have many areas like ours, to patrol with a limited force.

It was suggested that a phone and email tree be compiled for the subdivision. A review of the covenants was suggested. It was also suggested that we do all we can to make sure new and prospective members be made aware of the covenants.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 am.

Bob Hitchcock

Upper Little Warm Springs Subdivision Homeowners Association Board of Directors